
Planning

21st November 2024

Dear Ms Penman

DM/24/02164/FPA: 3 Lawson Terrace amended

Thank you for the notification of amendments to this application for 3 Lawson Terrace.

The City of Durham Trust wishes to sustain its objection submitted on 9 September 2024.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


